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We can NEVER allow this again.

Mr. Wheable, former DA who re-branded himself as County Manager in 2022, also serving on our County's Financial Audit Committee, hired his spouse to operate as the County FINANCE CLERK. This poses an irrefutable Conflict of Interest. Being that three different sources are showing three different numbers as to Wheable's salary over the years, this is cause for great concern. The ideals in Separation of Powers is so highly valued for good reason.





